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Literacy  

We have been learning to: 

• Use strategies to help us spell 

• Use capitals . ! and ? in sentences 

• Use description in our writing 

Next, we will be learning to 

• Use the connective ‘and’ 

• Vary sentence openers 

P3 have merged well and are developing 

sharing and caring in class. Our topic this 

term is ‘Under the Sea’; we know the layers 

and some fish and animals that live there. 

We will contrast and compare Judaism to 

Christianity at Harvest. We have revised 

spelling and phonics and will now move to 

Year 3 for spelling and common words. 

Parents can help at home by reading books, 

practising spelling and times tables.  

Numeracy        

We have been learning to: 

• Partition numbers and understand the 

value of each digit in Place Value 

• Tell the time o’clock and half past 

Next, we will be learning to 

• Continue estimation, rounding and PV 

• Explore time quarter to/quarter past 

 

Learning across the Curriculum  

We have been learning to: 

• Understand children’s rights  

• Know about Harvest 

• Develop resilience when things change 

Next, we will be learning to: 

• Develop hockey and fitness skills 

• Say our name/age/greetings in French 

 

 

As part of topic work, children created 

seagulls in 3D, colour, paint and use textiles, to 

create a class display. 

 
We have been learning about ‘Children’s Rights’ 

and have created these posters to show some 

ideas the ones we know about.  

 
    

 

 


